Louis (ren)

MAX STERN

700 SOUTH FOURTH STREET, HARRISON, N.J. 07029 (201) 481-4800 (212) 571-1816

August 8, 1974

Mr. Ernest Michel United Jewish Appeal 220 West 58th Street New York, N. Y.

Dear Ernie:

It was really a pleasure to talk with you and I am glad you see that the way NYANA is handling the offices has been outmoded. It is important that we will do a better job and certainly save money by looking for someone able to be in charge of NYANA as soon as possible. I mentioned to you, that the person should be religious so that he may understand, all types of Jews.

Believe me, it was very nice to receive a report from Mr. Schwarzschild in detail, and I know that unfortunately this situation has been the same for a long, long time.

For your information, more than 60 Russian children are attending Day Schools. A change must take place as quickly as possible. Please see to it.

Sincerely,

Max Stern

MS/pc

cc: Mr. M. Schwarzschild
Rabbi N. Lamm
Rabbi S. Riskin
Mr. J. Weiler
Reverend A. Hirsch
Mr. B. Abraham
Mr. L. Jesselson

The Roy Would state